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The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May 21, 2013 
8:30 p.m. at the Second Floor Meeting Room, at City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts on a zoning petition by Charles Teague, et al, to amend the Zoning Ordinance of the 
City of Cambridge in the following ways: create new definitions for Lamp, Luminaire, Direct Light, 
and Indirect Light; amend portions of Sections 6.41 and 6.46 in Design and Maintenance of Off-Street 
Parking Facilities to replace terms “glare,” “reflection” and “lights” with other terms as defined in the 
petition; amend Paragraph 7.15(B) in General Limitations for All Signs Permitted in the City of 
Cambridge to remove the term “indirect” from the text; create a new Section 7.22 Lighting Restrictions 
for the City of Cambridge; and modify the title of Section 7.20 Illumination to read Section 7.23 
Lighting Restrictions for Residential Districts and remove the term “indirect” from the text. 
 
Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, Massachusetts 
and at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway and online at 
www.cambridgema.gov/cdd/zoninganddevelopment.  Questions concerning the petition may be 
addressed to Liza Paden at 617/349-4647 or lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 


